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General:  Recitations of each and every section of the bid documents impacted by this addendum 
are not given.  The described changes impact all relevant portions of the bid documents whether 
specifically cited below or not. 
 
 
 
 
GENERAL CLARIFICATIONS: 
 
Please note that the Contractor is responsible for the successful completion of the specified 
work.  If Contractor is concerned about the available clearance in the existing 10-inch casing, 
Contractor may investigate and/or cage the well (as needed) to confirm information prior to 
ordering pump and/or motor equipment.   
 
Well investigation and caging work is to be coordinated and scheduled with the Owner.  Due to 
high summer time water demands, the existing temporary pump is to remain in the well until 
October 1, 2020 (at the earliest). 
 
If the temporary pump is removed for well investigation purposes, the temporary pump and drop 
pipe is to be replaced and made functional again (matching existing configuration) within a 5-
day timeframe (Monday – Friday). 
 
Well caging work, equipment procurement, and all other necessary work items are to be 
completed in a timely manner so that Contractor can adhere to the project schedule identified in 
Section 00 31 13. 
 
 
 

*** END OF ADDENDUM *** 


